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September 25, 2006 

 

Jodi Winship, Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

Re: 2006 July Monthly Report 

 

I am responding to your letter dated August 25, 2006 regarding the July Monthly Report. 

 

We will re-designate the contribution to Spencer for Congress before the 2006 General election.  We have informed 

Spencer for Congress of that re-designation. 

 

The June 21, 2006, contribution to Lot of People for Dave Obey of $4,000 was designated at that time to the recipient 

committee as $2,000 for the 2006 primary and $2,000 for the 2006 general election, and the recipient committee so 

reported this contribution on its report to the Commission.  We are amending our report to correct the designation.  

 

The June 21, 2006, contribution to Moore for Congress of $4,000 was designated at that time to the recipient committee 

as $3,000 for the 2006 primary and $1,000 for the 2006 general election, and the recipient committee so reported this 

contribution on its report to the Commission.  We are amending our report to correct the designation.  

 

Regarding the relationship between CWA COPE PCC and AFL-CIO COPE PCC, please refer to our letter dated August 11, 2006, 

in response to the July 12 letter from your office, and the subsequent discussion that have taken place between our 

respective offices. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Krystal R. Dehaba 

COPE Administrator 
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